
Mr and Mrs Carmichael
 From: Yahoo! <donaldcar@btinternet.com>
 Sent: 15 August 2014 13:41

 To: localreviewprocess
 Subject: planning

                                                                                
                                                      
 
                                                                                
                                                                          
Grianan,
                                                                                
                                                                           
   ; Portnacroish,
                                                                                
                                                                           
       Appin, PA38 4BL
Dear Sir/Madam,
                                Plannning Application Ref: 14/01166/PPP.
We refer to the above planning application and again would like to object to 
this development. 
We attended the public enquiry in June
2007 to support the protection of the land south of Holy Cross Church from 
development . This 
land is crucial to the heritage of Appin.
We expected the outcome of the enquiry to protect the land in this respect for 
at least our lifetime 
and trust that will be the case.We would
also like to bring to your notice the applicant already owns a house in Appin.
                                                       We would be obliged if 
you would please acknowledge this e 
mail and also inform us of the outcome.
                                                                        Yours 
faithfully,
                                                                                
            Donald and Anne Carmichael.
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